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I hope you all had a blessed 

Christmas and great New Year 

break. It is wonderful to see 

the children cheerful and 

excited to be back in school.  

 

This term will be another hardworking term 

when the children make a lot of progress in 

their learning. Please do all that you can to 

support your children by making sure they 

are at school on time every day; hearing 

them read regularly and checking whether 

they have any homework each evening.  

 

Keeping us informed of any Covid symptoms 

is still important so we can reiterate the 

Government guidance and keep everyone in 

school safe and healthy.  
 

Have a good weekend.  
 

Miss Shryane - Headteacher 
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DON’T FORGET: School Closed tomorrow (Friday 7th) - Teacher Training Day 

Article 32 (child labour) 
 

Governments must protect children from 

economic exploitation and work that is 

dangerous or might harm 

their health, development or 

education. Governments 

must set a minimum age for 

children to work and ensure 

that work conditions are 

safe and appropriate. 

Safeguarding: Attendance 

 

Please can you remember to call school and report 

your children's absence. If the office is unavailable, 

then please leave a message.  

 

It is important that we know the reason for absence 

for all children, school will try to contact families via 

the telephone or by carrying out a home visit.  

 

If contact is not made a referral to supporting 

agencies may be made and/or an unauthorised mark 

recorded. 
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PE Kits and Times... 
PE and swimming are compulsory 
parts of the curriculum. Children 
need to change into their kit to take 
part in PE as they often get sweaty, 
and it is unhygienic for them to wear 
the same clothes to exercise in and 
then wear all day. 
 

Please take note of when your child 
has PE and make sure that they have 
the correct kit 
 

The expected PE kit is a Navy-blue 
polo shirt, navy or black plain 
bottoms and pumps or trainers. Polo 
shirts are available from most 
supermarkets for about £2.50-£3 or 
from Amazon.  

Thank you 
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New Lunch Menus 
This half term we have new lunch menus which we will be 

sending out next week.  But so that you can start deciding 
what you want we have included next week’s menu below. 

 Nativity 2021 - Online! 

We apologise for the wait but it took 
some time to be able to upload the 

Nativity.  Due to its size we have created 
a school YouTube account to be able to 

share it.  The video is Unlisted.  This 
means that anyone with the video link 
can see the video, however the video 

won't appear in YouTube search results.  

You can now watch the Nativity by visiting the news section our website. 
We hope you enjoy it. 

www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk/website/nativity_2021/588402 


